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Subject: Ideas on how Youth Advisory Committee might become a more active group. 

Discussion: Y AC reviewed the request on how it might become a more active group at its 
monthly meeting on October 9. Those present questioned whether YAC needed to 
be more active when the City has been receptive to their prior program and 
facility concerns. 

Y AC plans on remaining an active civic organization by: 
a) Continuing to provide the Recreation Department feedback regarding 

their programs and class offerings to youth. 
b) Providing additional recommendations to City Council on city issues 

involving youth. 
c) Providing feedback regarding the condition of city athletic fields and 

facilities. 
d) Recruitment & Retention 

Identify YAC members who have moved as a result of school and 
assess their ability to serve on the committee. 
Develop a search subcommittee to increase meeting attendance and 
provide information for local youth who may be interested in 
volunteering. 

Recommendation: Y AC plans to implement the aforementioned steps to remain active. 

Vote 5-0 

Respectfully Submitted by: 
Elizabeth Hammett, Co-Chairperson 
Patrick Gleason, Co-Chairperson 
Youth Advisory Committee 


